Architectural Committee – Mitch Robinson, Chair

The Architectural Committee has implemented new Architectural Guidelines which are available on the LMOA Website. If you are planning any type of new construction, additions, remodeling, or significant tree removal, please contact the Architectural Committee first to avoid any problems or delays with your project. I am sure that you will find that we are easy to deal with. 



